
In July 2022, the Human Resources Innovation Foresight Team (“HRI”) hosted its monthly Scan 
Club on “The Future of Accessibility”. Participants from across the Government of Canada 
participated in the hour and a half activity. HRI provided participants with three specifi c “Weak 
Signals”:

• Transcript of the Conference “What If We Let Users Customize the Interface?”

• Welcoming Neurodiversity in the Workplace

• US Companies Off er AbortionTravel benefi t after Roe decision

Participants then discussed the importance of these signals and their potential impact on 
the Federal Public Service. The following infographics summarize each Weak Signal and 
organizes the participant’s’ insights and discussions into various areas of implications using a 
STEEPV framework.

Visit HRI at: 

•  GC-wiki: https://wiki.gccollab.ca/EDSC_Innovation_RH_-_ HR_Innovation_ESDC  

•  GC-collab: https://gccollab.ca/groups/profi le/928221/esdchuman-resources-innovation-
innovation-en-ressourceshumaines-de-edsc


